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I strongly support SB491. As a single parent by design this is the type of family 

support that I really needed when building my family. The cost of fertility treatments 

was a huge hit on my finances, something I worked three jobs to be able to afford. 

Without this bill, fertility treatment is largely inaccessible for so many families, 

especially LGBTQIA+, single parents, and those who need fertility preservation. I 

hope you’ll support this much needed pro-family bill.  


